
 

Cooper River Dragon Boat Festival 
Race Format 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Race #1: 

200m Qualification 

• 200m races for all teams 

• First race will rank all 
teams into two groups 
(within their respective 
Divisions - Women and 
Mixed): Dragon Division - 
the top fastest teams; 
Drake Division - the next 
fastest 

• Each group will have an 
equal amount of teams 

 
 

Race #2: 

200m Final/ Semi-Final 

• 200m races for all teams 

• Dragon Division teams will 
race their 200m Finals, 
ranking them also for their 
third race. The winner of 
this race will be crowned 
"Sprint Champion"* 

• Drake Division teams will 
race their 2nd race as a 
200m Semi-Final, ranking 
them for their final race 

 
 

Race #3: 

500m or 200m 
Final 
 

• Dragon Division teams 
will race a 500m Final. 
Winner of this race will be 
crowned the Champion 
 

• Drake Division teams will 
race a 200m Final 


